Sznthia Ravell

From: Tom Hart <commissionerhart@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2020 2:14 PM

To: Synthia Ravell

Subject: FW: duncan

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

From: Ann M. Walker

Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2020 7:22 PM
To: John Tabor; Richard Gamester

Ce: Thomas Hart; Robert P, Sullivan

Subject: Re: duncan

It was my pleasure working with all of you. Many thanks for your support. 1 was pleased that we all
felt the same way. I'm glad it's over.

Ann

On 09/24/2020 4:01 PM John Tabor <johntaborportsmouth@gmail.com> wrote:

| agree, Dickie! Every lawyer who loses a case blames the judge! I think we all did a fine job and it was an
honor to work with all of you.

Councilor John Tabor
City of Portsmouth
Cell: (603) 557-6025

On Thu, Sep 24, 2020 at 3:23 PM Richard Gamester < rgamester@comcast.net> wrote:

As | read the letter to Bob Sullivan this morning, | was quite dismayed with the about
comment “this compliment does not extend to the members of the Committee”!

Let me compliment the members of the committee for a very tough assignment that
was handled in such a professional manner, | am proud of to have served with you
all............Mr. McCallum thinks the rest of the world should emulate him............what a

Regards dickie



